
 

ECCJ Implemented the Post Workshop Meeting of FY2016 Energy Conservation 

Support Projects for ASEAN 

[Project Summary] 

Under the instruction and financial support of the Ministry of Economy, Trade and Industry (METI), 

for EE&C capacity building program, the Energy Conservation Center, Japan (ECCJ) presented 

the details and results of this fiscal year’s AJEEP (ASEAN-JAPAN Energy Efficiency Partnership) 

projects at the post workshop meeting in Bangkok, Thailand for 2 days on March 7 and 8, 2017 to 

discuss the details and results of this fiscal year’s projects with ASEAN member countries. 

(1) New Scheme 2 implemented the first year of the qualified energy manager trainer 

development program and qualified 8 persons from 4 countries (Indonesia, Malaysia, Thailand 

and Vietnam) as trainers.   

(2) Scheme 3 continued to provide support for Cambodia and Lao PDR, including S&L. 
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At the meeting (Bangkok, Thailand), we confirmed the details and results of FY2016 projects and 

exchanged opinions on a specific activity plan for the FY2017. The meeting was joined by the 

representatives (Focal Point or its proxy) of the ASEAN Energy Efficiency and Conservation 

Sub-sector Network (EE&C-SSN) from ASEAN member states and the ACE to summarize this 

fiscal year’s results of the project. 

(1) Scheme 2 implemented the first year of the qualified energy manager trainer development 

program and qualified 8 persons from 4 countries (Indonesia, Malaysia, Thailand and 

Vietnam) as trainers. It is welcomed to use the Training Center in Thailand utilized for 

practical training the next fiscal year again and there was a request to include up-to-date 

topics in the textbook.  

(2) Scheme 3 dispatched experts to Cambodia and Lao PDR on two occasions in order to 

promote the project and bear its fruits. In Cambodia, a technical working group was 

launched for considering development of the qualified manager system and energy 

conservation guidelines for buildings. In Lao PDR, a specific action plan has been 

formulated. ECCJ will continue to conduct support for Lao PDR in the next fiscal year based 

on this Action Plan. 
 


